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Ottawa,2nd March, 1908.

Sir,

With reference to your letter of the 24th ultimo,

regarding the tender submitted by the Hamilton Bridge Comp

for the construction of Ixxxriagax Delenare Bridge, I have

to request that you will advise the Department of the date

of letter containing the decision of the Council in the matter

as referred to in the last paragraph of your letter.

Your obedient

on the

Secretary.

Gordon J. Smith, Esqr,

Indian Supt,

Brantford, Ont.

Dept. of Indian & Nord L'Œuvre. PoOR CoPy
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